To our customers
and business partners

Staad, in October 2024

Living sustainability - for safe products and stable prices!

Dear customers and business partners,

In the past year, we have managed to take the enormous entrepreneurial challenges as an opportunity and keep

prices stable for you as of January 1, 2025.

On the one hand, we have successfully invested in our employees, processes and facilities, while on the other hand
focus even more strongly on safe and environmentally friendly products. These efforts reduce our CO2 footprint
significantly once again and you benefit from even more sustainably manufactured products - ecologically,

economically and socially responsible.

We continue fo invest in sustainability, above o|| in occupohono| sa ety resource/environmental conservation and

energy savings. See also current data at grafbelis.ch/en

You can always rely on us and our products - that's what we stand for with our namel!

Kind regards

Fredi Treitinger
Technical Manager




